



GRANDIOSE Utterings of MONACO SOUTH

The Optimist Club of Monaco South - Denver, Colorado COLO.-WYO. DISTRICT

DENVER, COLORADO

VOLUME 1, NUMBER 3 OCTOBER 17, 1986

Scott Wickam started off the meeting with a roaring invocation. Good to see you this morning, Scott!! We had an unusually jovial group today.

NEW MEMBER

Gil Duran was brought into the fold officially by ex-pres. Bob Hugo. Gil was hosted by the notorious Mike Miller. Good to have you with us, Cill, we know you will work hard to help us serve youth.

INTERNATIONAL PRESIDENTS BANQUET

Bob Hugo reminded us of International President's Lester Craft's visit to the Glen Miller Ballroom at CU on Oct. 31. If you can attend, please do, as it will show our support, and will give you a chance to visit with Lester.

The yearly square dance is scheduled for November 8. If you have not attended one before, this is an excellent opportunity to learn and have a great time.

Bill Litchfield announced our club will again this year play a vital part in the Clean Air Campaign. On Saturday, Nov. 15, we will have three to four man groups roaming the city, erecting the Better Air signs. Please see Pill if you would like to help.

Bob Avery announced that this project is rapidly opproaching, and we have several people signed up; however we can use a few more. Please contact Bob, and lend a hand.

BRIDGE/GOLF

Joe Marci indicated that the Columbus Day (Italian Open) had to be postphoned a week due to the weather. What do you guy's think it is, summer ??? Bridge also starts this If anyone is still interested, please contact Joe.

VACATION

Bill Walters admitted today that he took an extended vacation in Lake Tahoe in September, and happened to get married while he was there. The bad thing is, he didn't invite his 81 closest buddies!! All kidding aside, best of wishes to you and your new wife, Bill, from the club.

DONATION

Curt read a letter received by the club thanking us for the \$500 donation to the Holm School PTA. This money will go to their special projects, and should benefit many of the students.

AWARDS

Tom Mauro attempted to give out the "last" award left over from the Installation Banquct; however, the recipient wasn't present. When will this end?? Pres. Curt announced that Larry Stevenson won the Early Bird award for arriving no. 15 this AM. Prizes include a dozen eggs.

GOVERNORS CUP

Joe Marci reported that himself and several other members showed up to help at this event, and our help was greatly appreciated. Good Job, Guys!!!

BOWLING

Curt Lorenzen told of how the illustrious Monaco South Bowlers lost all 4 games last night to the last place team. Apparently last week was better, as Larry Stevenson bowled a real nice 601 three game series. Congratulations!!!

Our guest speaker this morning was Mike Callahan, who is running for Lt. Governor for the State of Colorado. Mike is currently living in Gunnison, but had spent much of his life in the Denver/Metro area.

Mike stressed two important points: - one is that if elected, his staff would form a Drug Hotline for kids under 18. Apparently, there is nothing available at this time, and if a child needs help, he must call the police. - and secondly, Mike and Roy Romer would put into action a 14 point economic plan to attempt to boost our existing slow economy.

Thank you, Mike, for sharing your views with us.

November 8

DRAWING

Three gentlemen ran off with the big bucks today: Howard Englebert, George Grogan, and Charlie Korsoski. When will it be my turn???

CALENDAR

October 24	(P)	Betty Neale - Candidate for State Hse 10
October 31		Citizenship presentation at Samuels Susan Beckman Unks - Renal Transplant Goblins Calling
November 4 November 7	(P)	OI presidents Dinner at CU Citizenship presentation at Southmoor Mr. Trujillo - Parole & Corrections

problems in Colorado Square Dance



Curt Lorenzen Curt Jefferies Bill Eddy Oscar Sorensen Tom Mauro Bill Swigert	President Secy/Treasurer Vice President Vice President Past President Newsletter	722-8184 755-9475 696-1541 751-4268 751-9300 340-1675
--	--	--

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Tom Evans	Paul Bernard
Marlin Kent	Bill Morgan
Bob Finkelmeier	Bob Avery

	1	y
t	MEETING PLACE	*
•		*
:	AZAR's 7105 East Hampden Ave.	×
1	DENVER, COLORADO	*
	Every FRIDAY morning at 7:00 A.M.	*
	The state of the s	

"O'Reilly, did you leave this junk on my desk?"



SECOND CLASS POSTAGE PAID AT DENVER, COLO.

The Grandiose Utterings (USPS 401 730) is published weekly for \$2.00 per year by Monaco South Optimists. Postmaster: Send address change form 3579 to:
Curt Jefferies
2998 So. Verbena Way Denver, Colorado 80231

MR. CURT JEFFERIES 2998 S. Verbena Way Denver, Colorado 80231